## California State University

Dean of Students Office

California State University San Marcos 333 S. Twin Oaks Valley Road 5an Marcos, CA 92096-0002

Tel: 760.750.4: 35 Fax: 760.750.3387

www.csusm.edu/dos

November 10, 2011

Mr. Adam Kissel Vice President of Programs Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 601 Walnut Street, Suite 510 Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19106

Sent via U.S. Mail and Facsimile (215-71 '-3440)

Dear Mr. Kissel:

On behalf of California State University San Marcos, I am writing to confirm receipt of your letters dated October 28 and November 2, 2011. I assure you the university takes its responsibility to uphold the civil liberties and civil rights of our students very seriously. The Dean of Students Office is in the process of gathering information to determine the facts involved and will continue to communicate directly with our students as to the matter at hand.

Best regards,

Bridget Blanshan, Ed.D.

udget Hauslian

Dean of Students and Associate Vice president, Student Development Services